
Ranger Report 

August 2 – 9, 2014 

 

 Rain and high humidity was a problem all week.  The rain was nice but the humidity was terrible.  

But this didn’t stop some of our diehard fishermen from coming out to try to catch fish.  The stocking of 

the lake is scheduled for the 14th of Aug. 

 Don’t forget the Lunker tournament is coming up the 23rd of Aug.  I will be putting the Lunker 

catfish in the lake around 6 pm on Friday the 22nd.  After the stocking the lake will be closed for fishing.  

We will close the lake at 10 pm that night.  This means no overnight camping or fishing.  The gates will 

open in the morning at 7 am.  Fishing at the lake during the tournament will be open only to those 

individuals that have paid the entry fee to enter the tournament. The lake will open for regular fishing at 

8 a.m. Sunday morning. First place prize for the largest creel of 4 catfish is   $250.00.  Next week I will be 

going into more details about the tournament.  Or you can just call me at the lake store and ask me.  

Creel Report: Catfish – 142, Bass – 5, Blue gill – 34, Crappie – 4.   

  


